
             

  
 

 

 

Ref. No. CS/S/L-417/2020-21 

30th May, 2020 

To:  
The Listing Department 
NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE OF INDIA LIMITED 
“Exchange Plazza” 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E ), Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: VMART 
Fax: 022-26598120 
Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 
 

To: 
The Corporate Relationship Department 
THE BSE LTD 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 534976 
Fax: 022-22723121 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 

 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Sub: Clarification on Outcome of the Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held on 29th 
May, 2020 
 
Ref. Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”), 
 
With reference to the Board Meeting of the Company held on 29th May 2020, we would like to inform you 
that the Company has not declared any dividend at the aforesaid meeting for the financial year 2019-20.  
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For V-Mart Retail Limited 
 
Sd/- 
Megha Tandon  
Company Secretary 
 
 


